
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
                                       
                                       RE:Interest paid    
Dear Mr/Ms                       
 
This letter provides important tax information that will be 
reported on the Student Loan Interest Statement, Internal Revenue 
Service (IRS) Form 1098-E (OMB no. 1545-1576). If you paid 
interest during       on your Hinson-Hazlewood loan(s), this 
information is being reported to the IRS under the Coordinating 
Board Federal Identification Number 74-6016766. 
 
Our records indicate that the amount of eligible interest paid to 
the Hinson-Hazlewood College Student Loan Program during      was 
$         .  This is the amount that will appear in Box 1 of Form 
1098-E. This amount may include loan origination fees and/or 
capitalized interest, which you may be able to deduct from 
taxable income; payment of these items will be indicated by a 
check in Box 2 of Form 1098-E. 
 
The amount of interest reported on this statement may be 
different from the amount of interest you may deduct. If you are 
required to file a federal income tax return, a negligence 
penalty or other sanction may be imposed on you if the IRS 
determines that you underpaid tax because you overstated a 
deduction for student loan interest.  The Coordinating Board is 
not qualified or authorized to provide tax advice and therefore 
you should consult a tax advisor or IRS Publication 970 for 
additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Loan Program Operations 
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